
 
 
 

PROVINCIAL COURT OF NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR 
REVISED COVID-19 COURT SCHEDULING 

ST. JOHN’S PROVINCIAL COURT 
ST. JOHN’S PLEA DAY – CHANGE OF VENUE 

ISSUED: SEPTEMBER 28, 2020 
            
 
Please be advised that commencing October 1, 2020, Provincial Court will no longer be sitting in 
the Beothuck Building. Accordingly, Plea Day will return to the 4th Floor in Atlantic Place, St. 
John’s. 
 
To confirm your scheduled appearance, please visit the Court’s website at 
https://docket.court.nl.ca. 
 
Enquiries can be made to the St. John’s Provincial Court Centre by calling (709) 729-1004. 
 
 
 


